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February 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are delighted to inform you that your child has been given the opportunity to take part in an 
exciting trip as part of United Learning’s Partnerships Project. This trip will involve presenting our 
Social Action Project to a wider audience, showcasing the hard work and dedication our pupils have 
put into making a positive impact in the community. 

Trip Details: 
• Event: Presentation of Social Action Project – United Learning’s Partnerships Project
• Date: Tuesday 18th March 2025
• Time: 10-30 – 15;15
• Arrangements: Please meet in reception for 7:55am, due to arrive back at George Eliot 

Academy at 5:15pm/5:30pm.
• Venue: St Anne’s College, University of Oxford, Mary Ogilvie Lecture Theatre which can be 

found at: 56 Woodstock Rd, Oxford OX2 6HS.
• Transport: Hartshill Academy minibus
• Dress Code: School uniform MUST be worn on this trip
• Lunch Arrangements: Lunch is provided, pupils will need to bring a snack if they would 

usually eat at break/after school.
• Additional Information: as we will be returning after the normal end of the school day, we 

will require confirmation that you are aware of this and have collection organised for your 
child, they will also need to bring a drink and potentially a small coat incase of rain.

This is a fantastic opportunity for pupils to develop their confidence, communication skills, and 
teamwork, while also engaging with a broader network of schools and professionals involved in 
social action. 

Please complete the attached permission slip and return it to the school by Wednesday 5th March 
2025. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me 
on the details below. 

We appreciate your support and look forward to celebrating the achievements of our pupils 
together. 

Best regards, 
Mr. Brooks-Keith 
Geography Teacher 
George Eliot Academy 

Social Action Project, Oxford University 

I give my permission for my child________________________________________ to attend the trip 
to Oxford University on Tuesday 18th March 2025. 

I understand my child will arrive back to George Eliot Academy after the usual end of school day. 

o I give permission for my chid to walk home after returning to George Eliot Academy.
o I will be collecting my child from George Eliot Academy, they do not have permission to walk

home.

Signed______________________________________________   Date______________________ 
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